
 
 

 
 

Amazing things happen here 

St Patrick’s RC High School 
Extra-Curricular Activities 2017/18 

 
Book Club 
The Learning Resource Centre - Opened and supervised every morning from 7:45am - 8:25am and from 
3pm - 4pm every Monday to Thursday. Throughout the school day it is open at break time and lunch time. 

Monday - Kids’ Lit Quiz 
Tuesday - Book Club  
Wednesday - Manga Club 

Drama - We are doing auditions for the School production at the moment. 
Drama rehearsals will start after school twice a week with the cast selected. 

Drama club will continue after school at the beginning of February. 

Science - Science Club is run by Dr Sate on Tuesdays from 3pm - 4pm in room S8. 

Music -  
Full Choir - Thursday 12.15-12.35 main hall 
Show Band - Wednesday 3-4 
Rock Bands - Monday Lunch 
Harmony Group - Tuesday form 
Open practise in the music room - Tuesday and Wednesday lunch times 

PE After School Clubs – Boys 
Monday – Basketball – All years 
Tuesday – Rugby – All Years 
Monday – Friday – Football fixtures, through till October half term. 

PE Lunch Time Clubs – Boys 
Monday – GCSE PE Revision - MCH 
Tuesday – GCSE PE Revision – MCH 
Friday – Badminton – Year 7 and 8. 

PE Lunch Time Clubs – Girls 
Monday Year 7 Netball 12.15 
Tuesday Year 7 Netball 12.35 
Wednesday Year 10 / 11 Netball 12.15 
Thursday Year 8 / 9 Netball 12.15 
Friday will be used as an extra practice depending on fixtures 

PE After School Clubs – Girls 
Monday – Thursday Netball Fixtures, through till October half term. 

Quiet Club will recommence on Monday 18th September in room F9. 
This takes place each day from 12:20pm to 1.00pm and is aimed at pupils who find the yard and social 
interaction difficult. Activities will be planned and delivered by our new Graduate Teaching Assistant Miss 
Pongourou. 

Comic Club 3pm-4pm in S16 
This will take place on Mondays for the next three weeks - Monday 9th October  and then on 
Tuesdays from the 30th October. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Amazing things happen here 

Code Club 
Code Club is starting today on Monday 5th February for all Year 7 and Year 8 from 12:25 - 12:55 in 
F8. All students are welcome to come and try something new. We will have opportunities for 
students to learn how to write code and to have a play with the raspberry pis and the bbc micro:bits. 
 
Cricket Club 
Cricket club begins this week and will take place every Tues after school 3.00-4.00. All pupils are 
invited to come and get involved. 

 


